
Snooker League 2017

Dear All

Entries are invited for the Snooker league 2017 to commence from week
ending 10th July 2017. Last date for receiving entries is 4th July 2017. Entry
fee Rs.4000/- per team. All entries must be accompanied by the entry fee
and a fair assessment of handicap has to be given of all the players.

Clubs are requested to send their entries on their respective letterheads
with a fair assessment of each players handicap taking into consideration
his last league handicap and what you feel should be his current handicap
bearing in mind a players improvement

For entries:

Please send us a DD favouring The Billiards & Snooker Association of
Maharashtra for Rs.4000/- to the BSAM address.
Kindly email your entries to bsamah@gmail.com
For further details please log onto www.bsam.in

Thank you


